
 

 

ITEM 13 – Speed Roundels in Rushlake Green 

 

Ian Johnson at East Sussex Highways has confirmed that speed roundels can be 

arranged free of charge to the parish council.   

The parish council will need to have in place is a signed agreement which confirms 

the speed roundels have been added at the request of the parish council. 

The parish council will need to agree on the locations.  Ian has suggested adding 

them where the speed signs are and a couple more around the green within reason 

We can show him our chosen locations on the 9th August and he can then proceed. 
 
 


